
From: Lindsay Carroll <l.carroll@nra.net.au>  

Sent: Wednesday, 14 April 2021 11:26 AM 

To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: Alex Millman <a.millman@nra.net.au> 

Subject: AM2021/54 Casual terms award review 2021 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

The National Retail Association Limited (NRA) acknowledges the Notice of Listing in the above matter for 

the conference to be held on 15 April 2021. 

 

We regret to advise that the NRA is presently unable to participate in that conference due to pre-existing 

scheduling conflicts, however will continue to participate in future conferences/hearings. 

 

To assist the Commission, we provide below our responses to the questions raised in the agenda for the 

conference: 

 

Does any party object to the Commission’s proposed process for conducting the Casual terms 

review? 

 

No. 

 

Does any party object to the selection of the 6 awards at [13] of the statement for the first stage 

of the Casual terms review? 

 

Yes, insofar as we are of the view that the Fast Food Industry Award 2010 ought to be included in 

the first stage of the review process given that sector’s high level of casual employment. 

 

Does any party object to the groupings of awards at Attachment A to the statement for the second 

stage of the Casual terms review? 

 

Yes, but only to the extent that it relates to the Fast Food Industry Award 2010 as noted above. 

 

There is a list of preliminary issues in relation to the scope and nature of the Casual terms review 

at [12] of the Statement. Are there other preliminary issues that the Commission should 

consider? 

 

No. 
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There is a list of preliminary issues in relation to the initial group 6 of awards at [13] of the 

Statement. Are there other preliminary issues that the Commission should consider? 

 

No. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Lindsay 

 


